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Wednesday 7th February 2024

Young Hackney Parents and Carers Session: Keeping Children Safe Online

Thursday 8th February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Young Hackney will be leading a session all about keeping children safe online. They aim to
work in an informed manner that assists in reinforcing children’s health and learning both at
home and at school to achieve better outcomes for pupils.

We strongly recommend attending, as they will identify online challenges and how to
support our pupils.

Session Outline : Online safety

Talking about the internet can be overwhelming, as there’s constantly something new being

released. This session aims to support you to start conversations about internet safety, how

to utilise security settings and provides information and resources to support your

child/children as they use the internet.

Online Twilight Session

Thursday 8th February 6-7pm

Google Meets: https://meet.google.com/whk-xqjd-sma?hs=224

We will also post the link onto ClassDojo.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Martin
Deputy Headteacher

Primary Advantage - Schools Achieving More Together
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